
Memo               
To: Dr. Karla Guseman

From: Dr. Ilandus Hampton

CC: Board of Education

Date: January 21, 2025

Re: Freedom of Information Request

Please find the attached Freedom of Information Request that the District has recently received. 
The request has been processed and the response has been sent.

• Mr. Daniel Lynn on December 2nd requesting Board Member Thomas Fitzpatrick’s phone 
records.

• Mr. Robert Thomas on December 5th requesting Board Member Thomas Fitzpatrick’s 
phone records.

• Ms. Lydia Simrayh from Indiana, Illinois, Iowa Foundation for Fair Contracting on 
December 9th requesting bid results for the Joliet Central High School Building Addition 
and Supporting Work project.

• Ms. Kelly Rohder-Tonelli from Joliet Junior College on December 10th requesting 
employment records for Dan Markun.

• Ms. Lydia Simrayh from Indiana, Illinois, Iowa Foundation for Fair Contracting on 
December 27th requesting bid results for the Joliet West High School Renovations to 
PPS, and CTE Project.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Thank you. 
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